
The Association of Motion Picture Sound 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 

I wish to confirm that The Association of Motion Picture Sound endorses the BEIRG 
response to the consultation regarding the use of the TV White space , copy enclosed. 

Yours faithfully 

Peter S Hodges 

AMPS Chairman 
 
http://amps.net/ 
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